
On the darkest night, we see the most stars… 

December can be a long month when you are 
holding the memory of someone who has 
died. Join fellow community members, 
Hospice Peterborough, and the Peterborough 
Public Library to come together and fill the 
library lobby wall with stars in memory of 
people who have died. Stars are available to 
decorate at the library and at the front desk 
of Hospice Peterborough over the month of 
December. Or use this template to make your 
star. 

Stars cannot be returned to you.

Memorial Ceremony: 

On Thursday December 19 at 4:00 pm, we will come together in the 
Peterborough Public Library auditorium for a short, reflective memorial 
ceremony to honour your loved ones with an opportunity to decorate 
a star. We encourage you to join us!  

STARS FOR A DARK NIGHT 

Cut or trace along these lines...


